
Dear [Alumni Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to remind you about our recent Alumni 

Feedback Survey, which we launched to gather valuable insights from our esteemed graduates. 

Your feedback is crucial in helping us enhance our programs and services, and we would greatly 

appreciate your participation if you haven't done so already. The survey only takes a few minutes 

to complete, and your responses will remain confidential. 

If you have already completed the survey, thank you very much for your input! If not, please 

consider taking a moment to share your thoughts by clicking the link below: 

[Survey Link] 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title]  

[Your Institution]  

[Your Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

